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Wednesday, 23 November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child in Year 1 will be walking to the Post Office and local 
shops on Tuesday, 29 November 2016. 
 
Children in Year 1 have been learning about post and money.  
Your child will be posting a letter and will be given the 
opportunity to buy something from a shop.  If you would like 
your child to make a purchase please send a small amount of 
change with them on the day of the trip, no more than £2.00. 
 
We will be leaving at 9:30am and returning to school at 11:30am 
approximately.  Lunch arrangements for your child will remain 
the same.  A bottle of water is recommended for the day.  Pupils 
must wear their uniform, appropriate outerwear and sensible 
shoes.  If your child has asthma they must bring their medication 
with them on the day of the trip.    
 
We thank you for your support and hope your child will enjoy 
this experience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms N Jassat 
Head teacher  
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